
October 2018
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

1 2 3 4 5 6

7 8 9 10 11 12 13

14 15 16 17 18 19 20

21 22 23 24 25 26 27

28 29 30 31

Notes

print-a-calendar.com

LIVING GENEROUSLY IDEAS

• Memorize a Bible verse and practice it  
for 5 minutes every day for a week 

• Sell or give away some of your toys 

• Give away your birthday money 

• Empty your piggy bank and bring the 
money as an offering to church 

• Play with a younger child in your family  
or in your neighborhood 

• Rake leaves for your neighbor 

• Give part of your allowance for an  
offering to God every week 

• Walk someone’s dog 

• Do your chores all week without  
reminders and with a good attitude 

• Get ready for bed cheerfully



November 2018
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

1 2 3

4 5 6 7 8 9 10

11 12 13 14 15 16 17

18 19 20 21 22 23 24

25 26 27 28 29 30

Notes

print-a-calendar.com

LIVING GENEROUSLY IDEAS

• Memorize a Bible verse and practice it  
for 5 minutes every day for a week 

• Sell or give away some of your toys 

• Give away your birthday money 

• Empty your piggy bank and bring the 
money as an offering to church 

• Play with a younger child in your family  
or in your neighborhood 

• Rake leaves for your neighbor 

• Give part of your allowance for an  
offering to God every week 

• Walk someone’s dog 

• Do your chores all week without  
reminders and with a good attitude 

• Get ready for bed cheerfully



December 2018
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

1

2 3 4 5 6 7 8

9 10 11 12 13 14 15

16 17 18 19 20 21 22

23 24 25 26 27 28 29

30 31

Notes

print-a-calendar.com

LIVING GENEROUSLY IDEAS

• Memorize a Bible verse and practice it  
for 5 minutes every day for a week 

• Sell or give away some of your toys 

• Give away your birthday money 

• Empty your piggy bank and bring the 
money as an offering to church 

• Play with a younger child in your family  
or in your neighborhood 

• Rake leaves for your neighbor 

• Give part of your allowance for an  
offering to God every week 

• Walk someone’s dog 

• Do your chores all week without  
reminders and with a good attitude 

• Get ready for bed cheerfully



January 2019
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

1 2 3 4 5

6 7 8 9 10 11 12

13 14 15 16 17 18 19

20 21 22 23 24 25 26

27 28 29 30 31

Notes

print-a-calendar.com

LIVING GENEROUSLY IDEAS

• Memorize a Bible verse and practice it  
for 5 minutes every day for a week 

• Sell or give away some of your toys 

• Give away your birthday money 

• Empty your piggy bank and bring the 
money as an offering to church 

• Play with a younger child in your family  
or in your neighborhood 

• Rake leaves for your neighbor 

• Give part of your allowance for an  
offering to God every week 

• Walk someone’s dog 

• Do your chores all week without  
reminders and with a good attitude 

• Get ready for bed cheerfully



February 2019
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

1 2

3 4 5 6 7 8 9

10 11 12 13 14 15 16

17 18 19 20 21 22 23

24 25 26 27 28

Notes

print-a-calendar.com

LIVING GENEROUSLY IDEAS

• Memorize a Bible verse and practice it  
for 5 minutes every day for a week 

• Sell or give away some of your toys 

• Give away your birthday money 

• Empty your piggy bank and bring the 
money as an offering to church 

• Play with a younger child in your family  
or in your neighborhood 

• Rake leaves for your neighbor 

• Give part of your allowance for an  
offering to God every week 

• Walk someone’s dog 

• Do your chores all week without  
reminders and with a good attitude 

• Get ready for bed cheerfully



March 2019
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

1 2

3 4 5 6 7 8 9

10 11 12 13 14 15 16

17 18 19 20 21 22 23

24 25 26 27 28 29 30

31

Notes

print-a-calendar.com

LIVING GENEROUSLY IDEAS

• Memorize a Bible verse and practice it  
for 5 minutes every day for a week 

• Sell or give away some of your toys 

• Give away your birthday money 

• Empty your piggy bank and bring the 
money as an offering to church 

• Play with a younger child in your family  
or in your neighborhood 

• Rake leaves for your neighbor 

• Give part of your allowance for an  
offering to God every week 

• Walk someone’s dog 

• Do your chores all week without  
reminders and with a good attitude 

• Get ready for bed cheerfully



March 2019
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

1 2

3 4 5 6 7 8 9

10 11 12 13 14 15 16

17 18 19 20 21 22 23

24 25 26 27 28 29 30

31

Notes

print-a-calendar.com

LIVING GENEROUSLY IDEAS

• Memorize a Bible verse and practice it  
for 5 minutes every day for a week 

• Sell or give away some of your toys 

• Give away your birthday money 

• Empty your piggy bank and bring the 
money as an offering to church 

• Play with a younger child in your family  
or in your neighborhood 

• Rake leaves for your neighbor 

• Give part of your allowance for an  
offering to God every week 

• Walk someone’s dog 

• Do your chores all week without  
reminders and with a good attitude 

• Get ready for bed cheerfully



April 2019
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

1 2 3 4 5 6

7 8 9 10 11 12 13

14 15 16 17 18 19 20

21 22 23 24 25 26 27

28 29 30

Notes

print-a-calendar.com

LIVING GENEROUSLY IDEAS

• Memorize a Bible verse and practice it  
for 5 minutes every day for a week 

• Sell or give away some of your toys 

• Give away your birthday money 

• Empty your piggy bank and bring the 
money as an offering to church 

• Play with a younger child in your family  
or in your neighborhood 

• Rake leaves for your neighbor 

• Give part of your allowance for an  
offering to God every week 

• Walk someone’s dog 

• Do your chores all week without  
reminders and with a good attitude 

• Get ready for bed cheerfully



May 2019
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

1 2 3 4

5 6 7 8 9 10 11

12 13 14 15 16 17 18

19 20 21 22 23 24 25

26 27 28 29 30 31

Notes

print-a-calendar.com

LIVING GENEROUSLY IDEAS

• Memorize a Bible verse and practice it  
for 5 minutes every day for a week 

• Sell or give away some of your toys 

• Give away your birthday money 

• Empty your piggy bank and bring the 
money as an offering to church 

• Play with a younger child in your family  
or in your neighborhood 

• Rake leaves for your neighbor 

• Give part of your allowance for an  
offering to God every week 

• Walk someone’s dog 

• Do your chores all week without  
reminders and with a good attitude 

• Get ready for bed cheerfully



June 2019
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

1

2 3 4 5 6 7 8

9 10 11 12 13 14 15

16 17 18 19 20 21 22

23 24 25 26 27 28 29

30

Notes

print-a-calendar.com

LIVING GENEROUSLY IDEAS

• Memorize a Bible verse and practice it  
for 5 minutes every day for a week 

• Sell or give away some of your toys 

• Give away your birthday money 

• Empty your piggy bank and bring the 
money as an offering to church 

• Play with a younger child in your family  
or in your neighborhood 

• Rake leaves for your neighbor 

• Give part of your allowance for an  
offering to God every week 

• Walk someone’s dog 

• Do your chores all week without  
reminders and with a good attitude 

• Get ready for bed cheerfully



July 2019
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

1 2 3 4 5 6

7 8 9 10 11 12 13

14 15 16 17 18 19 20

21 22 23 24 25 26 27

28 29 30 31

Notes

print-a-calendar.com

LIVING GENEROUSLY IDEAS

• Memorize a Bible verse and practice it  
for 5 minutes every day for a week 

• Sell or give away some of your toys 

• Give away your birthday money 

• Empty your piggy bank and bring the 
money as an offering to church 

• Play with a younger child in your family  
or in your neighborhood 

• Rake leaves for your neighbor 

• Give part of your allowance for an  
offering to God every week 

• Walk someone’s dog 

• Do your chores all week without  
reminders and with a good attitude 

• Get ready for bed cheerfully



August 2019
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

1 2 3

4 5 6 7 8 9 10

11 12 13 14 15 16 17

18 19 20 21 22 23 24

25 26 27 28 29 30 31

Notes

print-a-calendar.com

LIVING GENEROUSLY IDEAS

• Memorize a Bible verse and practice it  
for 5 minutes every day for a week 

• Sell or give away some of your toys 

• Give away your birthday money 

• Empty your piggy bank and bring the 
money as an offering to church 

• Play with a younger child in your family  
or in your neighborhood 

• Rake leaves for your neighbor 

• Give part of your allowance for an  
offering to God every week 

• Walk someone’s dog 

• Do your chores all week without  
reminders and with a good attitude 

• Get ready for bed cheerfully



September 2019
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

1 2 3 4 5 6 7

8 9 10 11 12 13 14

15 16 17 18 19 20 21

22 23 24 25 26 27 28

29 30

Notes

print-a-calendar.com

LIVING GENEROUSLY IDEAS

• Memorize a Bible verse and practice it  
for 5 minutes every day for a week 

• Sell or give away some of your toys 

• Give away your birthday money 

• Empty your piggy bank and bring the 
money as an offering to church 

• Play with a younger child in your family  
or in your neighborhood 

• Rake leaves for your neighbor 

• Give part of your allowance for an  
offering to God every week 

• Walk someone’s dog 

• Do your chores all week without  
reminders and with a good attitude 

• Get ready for bed cheerfully


